
 

 

 

To: All Los Rios Community College District Employees 

 

From:  Carrie Bray, Vice Chancellor, Human Resources 

 

Re: Public Service Loan Forgiveness (PSLF) Program 

 

Included:  Detailed Fact Sheet 

FAQs 

Employment Certification Form  

Employer portion of form completed 

 

 

As an employee with the Los Rios Community College District, you may qualify for the Public 

Service Loan Forgiveness (PSLF) federal program.  This memo provides links for your review to 

become further educated about the PSLF program and determine whether you may qualify for its 

benefits. 

 

For in-depth PSLF program and eligibility, please refer your faculty staff to the Federal Student 

Aid website, specifically to the Public Service Loan Forgiveness (PSLF) Tool: Become a Public 

Service Loan Forgiveness (PSLF) Help Tool Ninja – Federal Student Aid. Additional information 

may be found here: Public Service Loan Forgiveness | Federal Student Aid. 

 

It is highly recommended by the Federal Student Aid that you complete the Certification Form 

online at Public Service Loan Forgiveness (PSLF) Help Tool | Federal Student Aid 

 

 

You can submit your Public Service Loan Forgiveness application to 

HR-Employment@losrios.edu 
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https://studentaid.gov/forms-library/
https://studentaid.gov/articles/become-a-pslf-help-tool-ninja/
https://studentaid.gov/articles/become-a-pslf-help-tool-ninja/
https://studentaid.gov/manage-loans/forgiveness-cancellation/public-service
https://studentaid.gov/pslf/
mailto:HR-Employment@losrios.edu

